
 

  

  Dear Parents, 

The children have settled in well and are beginning to get 
used to the class routine. Now we are beginning to start our 
lessons with the children. We usually sit on the carpet for 
these sessions. They start off quite short as the children get 
used to this. 

We began our phonics lessons on Thursday and the 
children have learnt the sounds ‘s’ and ‘a’ so far. We’ve also 
been playing some blending games. Attached to this letter 
are the phonemes the children will be learning this half 
term. You may want to help your child practise forming 
these letters at home.  

Our learning theme this half term is ‘Myself’.  
This week we painted self-portraits whilst looking at our 
similarities and differences. We are all unique!  

Next week we are focussing on school life and looking at 
the book ‘Our Class is a Family’.  We will be talking about 
school routines, being good friends, and learning each 
other’s names. 

 

Next week we are also working on recognising and writing our 
own names. This is something you can practise at home with 
your child too. This links to our first Religious Education topic 
where we learn some simple prayers and talk about how our 
names are precious.  

I will be completing the Reception baseline with all the children. 
We will also be doing lots of matching and sorting activities.  

 

You are welcome to attend the Curriculum 
meeting after school on Monday 16th 
September where I will talk more about 
the Early Learning Goals, provision and 
how we initiate learning in the classroom. 
It is also a great time to ask any 
questions you might have.  

Many Thanks,  

Miss Hargrove 



 



 



 


